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Name: William and Nicki Meyers
Address: 33045 SE Dodge Park Blvd
Email: Meyersbill@comcast.net

Testimony:
We add our support of and agreement with the testimonies provided by the Pleasant Home and Cottrell Associations,

relevant to the PWB filtration chemical plant. We are especially concerned about the mega-sized industrial complex’s long
term impact on traffic and safety, on the farming community and the rural quality of life here in East Multnomah County.
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